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Notice of Licensing Sub-Committee 
 

Date: Tuesday, 14 April 2020 at 10.00 am 

Venue: Skype Meeting 

 

Membership: 

Chairman: 
 

Vice Chairman: 
 

Cllr B Dunlop 
 
Reserve: Cllr D Farr 

Cllr G Farquhar 
 

Cllr D A Flagg 
 
 

 

All Members of the Licensing Sub-Committee are summoned to attend this meeting to 
consider the items of business set out on the agenda below. 
 
If you would like any further information on the items to be considered at the meeting please 
contact: Democratic Services or email democratic.services@bcpcouncil.gov.uk 
 
Press enquiries should be directed to the Press Office: 
email press.office@bcpcouncil.gov.uk 
  
This notice and all the papers mentioned within it are available at democracy.bcpcouncil.gov.uk 

 

A
v
a

ila
b
le

 o
n

lin
e
 a

n
d

 

o
n
 t

h
e
 M

o
d
.g

o
v
 a

p
p
 

 

 

 

 

 
GRAHAM FARRANT 

 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE 
 

 

2 April 2020 
 



 

 tanya.coulter@bcpcouncil.gov.uk  
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AGENDA 
Items to be considered while the meeting is in public session 

1.   Election of Chairman  

 To elect a Chairman of this meeting of the Licensing Sub-Committee. 
 

 

2.   Apologies  

 To receive any apologies for absence from Members. 
 

 

3.   Declarations of Interests  

 Councillors are requested to declare any interests on items included in this 
agenda. Please refer to the workflow on the preceding page for guidance. 

Declarations received will be reported at the meeting. 
 

 

4.   Protocol for Public Representation at Virtual Meetings 5 - 8 

 In response to the Government’s guidance to limit the spread of 
Coronavirus and restrictions around the gathering of more than two people, 
the following items of business will be conducted as virtual hearings under 
the Licensing Act 2003. 
 
A revised protocol for public representation at virtual meetings is included 
with the agenda sheet for this meeting. 
  
This approach has been taken to ensure the Council is compliant with the 
current restrictions and is not putting participants and members of the 
public at risk. 
 

 

5.   Review of Premises Licence at The Talbot, 559 Wimborne Road, 
Bournemouth, BH9 2AR 

9 - 44 

 To consider an application by the Chief Officer of Dorset Police for a review 
of the premises licence for The Talbot at 559 Wimborne Road on the 
ground of prevention of crime and disorder and public safety licensing 
objectives 
 

 

6.   Application for Full Variation of Premises Licence for Bistro on the 
Beach, Solent Promenade, Southbourne, Bournemouth 

45 - 74 

 To consider an application to vary the Premises Licence for Bistro on The 
Beach of Solent Promenade, Southbourne, to increase the licensable area 
to include the existing take away area, to add off sales for the supply of 
alcohol, and to identify the location of an outdoor temporary bar servery 
area - all in accordance with the current licence schedule and conditions.  
 
Note: The Licensing Sub Committee at its meeting on 17 March 2020 
opened and adjourned this item until 14 April 2020. 
 

 

 
No other items of business can be considered unless the Chairman decides the matter is urgent for reasons that 
must be specified and recorded in the Minutes. 



 
 

 

 


